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QUESTION TO THE LEADER 
– POLICY COMMITMENTS 
 
The following late Question to the Leader, submitted on behalf of Cllr Mark 
Shurmer, has been accepted by the Mayor for consideration at this evening’s 
meeting: 

“Bearing in mind the content of a recent Overview & Scrutiny Seminar in 
which the purpose of being Councillors was described as being ‘ambitious to 
improve services to the public’, what does the Leader envisage the impact to 
be, by May 2011, of her term of office this year, and where are the policy 
commitments to the electorate of the Conservative Party in May this year to 
be found?” 


